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To whom it may concern. I think the Community and Health of people would hurt really bad
by this decision of closing Mercy Hospital. NO GOOD CAN COME FROM THIS AT ALL.
The closing of Mercy Hospital would only bring pain at every level of this situation. PLEASE
DO NOT CLOSE THIS HOSPITAL. SO MANY LIVES WOULD BE AFFECTED WITH
THIS VERY HURTFUL DECISION.
       THANK YOU.
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